
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Well done to everyone for all your hard work at home these past two weeks! 

During the Easter holidays, we would like you to take the time to enjoy being at 

home and spend time with your family.  

Here are a few things you could have a go at: 

 

● Make an Easter bonnet and go on a parade 

around your garden or your house 

● Make Easter cards for your friends or family 

● Help prepare a family Easter lunch 

● Have an Easter egg hunt in your house or garden 

● Make some Easter bunting to hang in your bedroom 

● Create a colourful picture of an Easter scene and 

display this in your window for your neighbours to 

enjoy 

● Bake some chocolate treats! 

● Decorate an egg for our annual easter egg competition 

- upload your finished egg onto Tapestry and the 

staff will judge them. The winner from each class 

will be announced during our virtual assembly after 

the Easter break.  

● Please make sure you read every day and keep 

‘doodling’ to keep in the ​green​ zone!  

 
Don’t forget to upload your pictures or videos onto tapestry.  

 

Have a fun and restful Easter! 

 


